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Members, Board of Trustees: 
 

CHANGE IN NAME OF A DEGREE 
 
Recommendation: that the Board of Trustees approve a change in the name of the Bachelor of 
Science in Family and Consumer Science to Bachelor of Science in Family Science, effective in 
the spring 2008 semester. 
 
Background:  The proposed change eliminates the ongoing confusion between whether students 
are majoring in FCS education or FCS (non-teaching option).  The proposed title reflects the 
home department’s name, the faculty expertise, and the research and teaching mission of the 
department. 
 
This proposal has the approval of the Undergraduate Council, Senate Council, and University 
Senate.  The provost of the university supports this recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other ______________________ 


